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Date: 
23 October 2007
To
:   THE EMC, EXECUTIVE DEANS, CHIEF DIRECTORS, DIRECTORS, CAMPUS DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ALL DIVISIONS AND DEPARTMENTS

From:
Prof J Molefe

            Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Institutional Planning and Operations)

Information regarding the implementation of the fixed line limits on all landline telephones on 1 January 2008
Dear Colleague
1. The attached document was approved by the EMC for implementation on 1 January 2008.
2. All Heads of Departments should complete the Approval and Recommendation of Fixed Line Limit form, for each and every staff member in the directorate or department. (Including Nelspruit, Emalahleni and Polokwane Campuses)
3. Staff members, who wish to make use of a pin code for private dialing with the default limit of R75.00, should complete the debit order authorisation form.
4. PIN codes for private dialing will only be allocated to those staff members who completed the debit order authorisation form.
5. Staff members must ensure that PIN and BID codes are treated with strict confidentiality. 

6. All staff members are referred to the Telecommunication policy.

7. No BID codes will be allocated to staff members if the Approval and Recommendation of Fixed Line Limit form has not been completed by the relevant head of department. The line will be blocked until the information is received.
8. All forms should be completed and returned to the Directorate of ICT Services not later than 12 November 2007.
9. Forms that have been completed can be sent to Frieda Konopi at the Ga-Rankuwa campus, Margaret Mashego on the Soshanguve campus and Linda van der Meijde on the Pretoria Campus. (Please make copies, in the event of a form getting lost or misplaced.)

10. Forms that have been completed on the distant learning sites can be sent to Anneth Sono at the Polokwane campus, Good Sithole at the Nelspruit campus and Alex Douglas at the Emalahleni campus.
11. All queries can be directed to Linda van der Meijde on the Pretoria campus at X5791, Margaret Mashego on the Soshanguve campus at X9002 and Frieda Konopi on the Ga-Rankuwa campus at X0779.






